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Efforts are underway to gather the sources necessary to help communicate
to the community a campaign of Line The Streets from the Crossville
Armory to Elmore Road to Hwy 127 N to I40 traveling west to Nashville.

We want to show the soldiers and their families our appreciation for the
sacrifice they are making to answer the call to serve our country and we
want them to know we realize Freedom Is Not Free!


